
  

Urine Antibiotic Susceptibility testing for 
Enterococcus Species 

PATHOLOGY & LABORATORY MEDICINE - APRIL 20, 2018 

 Beginning on May 2, 2018, the Microbiology lab will not routinely report antibiotic 
susceptibility results on Enterococcus species in urine. Results will be reported with a 
comment “Ampicillin or Amoxicillin are the drugs of choice for treating Enterococcus 
infections (including VRE) limited to the lower urinary tract”.  This is because ampicillin and 
amoxicillin concentrate to high enough levels in the bladder that all enterococci would be 
susceptible. Testing will still be performed for Enterococcus species for vancomycin to 
determine if the isolate is VRE or not for infection prevention purposes. If a patient is 
penicillin allergic, call the microbiology lab (847-2339) to request susceptibility results for 
Nitrofurantoin, Tetracycline, and Doxycycline. 

See sample report attached. 
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